
mackay <mackayh@trueworldfoods.com> Tue, Feb 8, 2011 at 10:55 AM 
To: Michael Espinosa <michael.espinosa@lacity.org> 

Yes, I am referring to Council File # 10-1686. 

  

I understand that AB 46 is a proposed State bill, and LA City is right to consider what may 

happen, but we are asking that the Council not ‘promote’ disincorporation.  Whether it be an 

economic bonus to LA City or an effort to end alleged corruption, disincorporation causes 

unintended injury to 1800 businesses and 104,000 employees of Vernon.  If you investigate, 

you will see that the Vernon Chamber has made rapid progress in developing a solution. 

 Since the corruption is only damaging the residents and businesses of Vernon, please give us 

a chance to correct this problem. 

  

MacKay Holmes 

True World Foods Los Angeles LLC 

(323) 846-3300 

  
From: Michael Espinosa [mailto:michael.espinosa@lacity.org]  

Sent: Tuesday, February 08, 2011 9:26 AM 

To: mackay 

Subject: Re: STOP!! Vernon business is not the criminal! 
  

Hello Sir, 

  

Is this email in response to Council File # 10-1686? 

  

Regards, 

  

Michael 
--  
Michael Espinosa 
Council & Public Services 
Office of the City Clerk 
  

On Tue, Feb 8, 2011 at 6:41 AM, mackay <mackayh@trueworldfoods.com> wrote: 

 
Dear Councilmembers, 

  

As a business owner with interests in the City of Vernon, I urge you not to support AB 46.  

More than anyone else, the bill will hurt business and jobs in Vernon.  The businesses of 

Vernon, organized by the Vernon Chamber of Commerce, are making rapid moves to change 

the political organization of the city without disincorporation.  Remember, we are the 

victims.  In your haste to punish the perpetrators, don’t do us further harm. 

  

MacKay Holmes 

True World Foods Los Angeles LLC 

(323) 846-3300 
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